

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents/ Carers,

I am writing to inform you of plans that have been put in place regarding transition to enable the children to spend some time with their new teacher.

To ensure the safety of all children in school, the children's last day with their current teacher will be Friday 16th July.

When they return to school on Monday 19th July they will go into their new class with their new teacher. They will stay in their new class until the end of term. Throughout the time in their new class, your child will have the opportunity to become familiar with the classroom environment and the curriculum in September.

It will also give you as parents, an opportunity to introduce yourself and discuss any questions you may have with your child's new teacher.

I am sure you will agree this week is a critical part of ensuring your child has a smooth transition into their new class and when they return in September.

Please do not hesitate to contact me further if you would like further clarification on the matter.

Yours sincerely,

























